
Sporting opportunities 

Children from Y2 and KS2 have continued to        
represent Cloverfields in dance, Panathlon Ten Pin 

Bowling and Panathlon Multisports.  

At each event, they have demonstrated respectful 
sporting attitudes and resilience. Well done - we are 

so proud of you! 

 

 

 

Social media 
Please like and share our  
social media to keep up to 

date with in school activities. 

New staff 

We have welcomed several new members of staff to     
Cloverfields this half term. Mr Atkinson, our sports coach, 

will continue to develop sporting opportunities for all      
children in school and Mrs Carey, who is based in the   

office and the classroom, will support with any queries you 
have. 

Cinema 

In previous years, we have taken the children in KS1 and 
KS2 to the cinema as part of the Christmas celebrations. 
Due to difficulties organising transport, we are unable to 

do this this year.  

We will, however, arrange for them to visit at another 
point. 

Whitby residential 

Y5 thoroughly enjoyed their residential visit to     
Whitby. They stayed at Enquire’s new residential 
centre and enjoyed participating in many activities 
such as fossil hunting, rock pooling and a ghost 

walk!  

We are looking forward to providing this opportunity 
for more children in the future. 

Christmas performances 

This year, we have made the decision to charge a small 
fee for all Christmas concert tickets. They will cost £1 per 
ticket and you will be able to book through MCAS from the 

end of the school day. Each child will be allocated 4      
tickets per performance.  

Any queries, please contact the office. 

Christmas fair 

The Christmas Fair will be held on the 4th December 
from 3:45pm – 5:30pm. Entrance to the fair is free 

this year. We look forward to seeing you there! 

Play leaders 

Y5 have worked with Sports Partnership to learn how to 
facilitate co-operative sporting games with younger        

children.  
 

In the new year, they will be implementing what they have 
learned on the playground.  

Cloverfields experience 

Y3 visited the local church to lay a poppy wreath as 

part of our topic ‘Remembrance’. The children 

showed a significant amount of respect while they 

were there. 

Y5 and 6 visited the local museum ‘Time Trap’. 

There they learnt first hand about the history of the 

town they live in. 

Reception visited the local library in ‘The               
Gingerbread House.’ This visit helped promote a 
love of reading and reinforced the location of key 

buildings in the village. 

Children in Need 

By dressing in our spotty clothes or our favourite outfit,  
we managed to raise £270 for Children in Need.   

A huge thank you to you all for donations. 

Reminders 

Swimming lessons starts for Y4 pupils on Monday 

2nd December. 

School closes at 2:30 pm on the 19th December and 
reopens to pupils on Thursday 6th January. 

Key December dates are on the reverse of the  
newsletter. We look forward to welcoming you in to 

school to join in with some of the celebrations.  




